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Madam President, 
We welcome the Croatian Delegation and thank them for their comprehensive presentation. 
We commend the process achieved by the Croatian side since the last UPR session.
We welcome the recent statements made by the Croatian leadership affirming their desire to address corruption and hate speech. We support unabated continuation of the fight against these crimes.
We recommend Croatia to proceed with the investigations of allegations regarding mistreatment of irregular migrants in an objective, transparent and comprehensive manner.
We would also like to reiterate our recommendation to Croatia for signing the “International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families.”
Finally, Turkey wishes all the success to Croatia during its 3rd UPR. 
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